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This bill will hurt owners of 1 rental property because they will not be able to afford to 

continue renting their houses therefore they will be forced to sell their rental house.  

This bill will only decrease the number of rentals available thus driving up the rent of 

the remaining rentals. 

 

Thank you for reading my comments.  


